Senate Labor & Commerce Committee
Support E-mails

Senate Bill 133

"An Act requiring the electronic submission of a tax return or report with the Department of Revenue;
relating to the taxes on cigarettes and tobacco products; taxing electronic smoking devices; and providing
for an effective date."

Dear Senator Mia Costello:

As a concerned resident of Alaska, | urge your support of SB 133.

A $1.00 increase in Alaska's tobacco tax will have a significant effect on smoking rates especially among youth. The
consensus among researchers is that every 10 percent increase in the price of cigarettes reduces consumption by

about 4 percent among adults and about 7 percent among youth.

In addition to the health benefits of a $1 tax increase on tobacco products, revenue generated from SB 133 will
result in nearly $30 million annually.

The bill is an integral component of the New Sustainable Alaska Plan to provide a balanced and sustainable budget
for Alaska's long-term fiscal stability.

Please support SB 133 with your "Aye" vote when it comes before you.

Sincerely,
Sitka, AK 99835-7345

Dear Senator Mia Costello:

As a concerned resident of Alaska, | urge your support of SB 133.

A $1.00 increase in Alaska's tobacco tax will have a significant effect on smoking rates especially among youth. The
consensus among researchers is that every 10 percent increase in the price of cigarettes reduces consumption by

about 4 percent among adults and about 7 percent among youth.

In addition to the health benefits of a $1 tax increase on tobacco products, revenue generated from SB 133 will
result in nearly $30 million annually.

The bill is an integral component of the New Sustainable Alaska Plan to provide a balanced and sustainable budget
for Alaska's long-term fiscal stability.

Please support SB 133 with your "Aye" vote when it comes before you.
Sincerely,

Donald Greenberg
Juneau, AK 99801-7626



